[bookmark: _GoBack]Middleboro Little League – BOD Meeting
DATE: November 3, 2015
Mitchell Memorial Club

	Board Member Name, Title
	Present
	Absent

	Gary McNaughton, President
	x
	

	John Cannavo, Vice President
	x
	

	Sarah McGill, Treasurer
	x
	

	Brian Butler, Secretary
	x
	

	Andrew Porter, Player Agent
	x
	

	Skeeter Porter, Major League Director
	x
	

	Dick Sinnott, Minor (AAA) League Director
	
	x

	John Gardner, Farm/Junior Minor (AA) League Director
	x
	

	Gary Goodine, Instructional/Tee Ball Director
	x
	

	Jay Tullish, Safety Officer
	
	x

	Dotty Caron, Team Parent Director
	
	x

	John Taylor, Umpire in Chief – Major & Minor League
	
	x

	Peter Wood , Purchasing Agent
	
	x

	Andy Larson, Equipment Manager
	x
	

	Jen Iwanski, Concessionaire
	x
	

	Bob Sigren, Field & Facility Development
	x
	

	Sue Dillon, Fundraising Director
	x
	

	James Mather, Information Officer
	
	x




	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	Opening  Remarks
	Gary McNaughton
	Meeting called to order at: 9:13

Attendance of Board membership recorded


	Jr Minor Manager Positions
	John Gardner
	Board interviewed five candidates.  

Selected Brian Butler, Ed DeSciscio, Joe Dillon and Glen Marzelli as Managers for the 2016 season


	Social Media Protocol
	Gary McNaughton
	Social media posts by made by BOD members need to be respectfully submitted with the league’s best interest in mind 


	Fields
	Bob Sigren
	Presented Tarps for Michaels and Community field’s pitcher’s mound and batter’s box along with Jobox to house them.  

Bob made motion to allocate $2,100 to purchase Tarps and Jobox 

Andy Larson 2nd, All in favor


	Adjourn
	
	Andy made motion to adjourn at 9:35

Bob Sigren 2nd, All in favor



